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Aloha Pacific FCU’s Fundraising for 
Kauai Independent Food Bank Totals $11,300 

 
HONOLULU ⎯ Aloha Pacific Federal Credit Union raised more than $11,300 in donations and matching 
funds for the Kaua‘i Independent Food Bank to help those in need after April’s devastating flooding on the 
Garden Isle.  
 
Monetary donations were collected at Aloha Pacific FCU and Hawaii National Guard CU branches and 
online at kauaifoodbank.org in the fundraising drive that ended May 31. APFCU matched 100 percent of the 
donations, for a combined total of $11,306.36. 
 
“Mahalo to all the members, staff and general public who donated,” said Vince J. Otsuka, president and 
CEO of APFCU. “Recovery efforts are continuing on Kauai, and we hope others will share their aloha by 
donating online to the food bank.” 
 
 
About Aloha Pacific Federal Credit Union: 
Founded in 1936 by industrious Honolulu City & County employees, Aloha Pacific FCU is today the third 
largest credit union in Hawaii with more than $820 million in assets. It is the only Hawaii financial institution 
with a branch in Las Vegas. APFCU recently merged with Hawaii National Guard Federal Credit Union, 
which has been renamed Hawaii National Guard Credit Union, a Division of Aloha Pacific Federal Credit 
Union. 
 
APFCU has 10 branches, including seven on Oahu, one in Henderson, and two Hawaii National Guard CU 
branches on Oahu. Membership is open to employees of more than 2,000 Select Employee Groups (SEGs) 
and their immediate families. For additional information, please visit alohapacific.com. 
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